
 
 
 

June 21, 2022 
  
Dear Students, 
 
Please read the following as it contains essential information regarding updated vaccine and mask 
requirements. 
 

Summer 2022 & Fall 2022 Student Vaccine Requirements 
 
The San Diego Community College District is preparing to reduce COVID-19 vaccination requirements: 
  

• Students will still be required to be fully vaccinated for Summer 2022 in-person classes.  
 

• Effective June 27th, 2022 - Students can engage in face-to-face services without proof of 
vaccination. Students will be required to wear an appropriate mask and will be asked to stay at 
home if they are sick. 

 
Fall 2022 Vaccination and Testing Requirements 

 
Effective Fall 2022, we will no longer require students to be vaccinated to access in-person classes or 
services. The District still strongly recommends that students be fully vaccinated and receive the 
booster when eligible. 
 
Additionally, students with previous weekly testing requirements and those with exemptions will no 
longer be required to provide proof of a negative COVID-19 test. Students who have symptoms should 
stay home and get tested. If you test positive for COVID-19, please contact Student Health Services for 
support and guidance. 
 

Mask Requirements 
 
The District will continue requiring all individuals to wear face coverings while on District properties or 
participating in District activities. We will monitor case rates and trends in San Diego and may modify 
this requirement as needed. Please visit https://www.sdccd.edu/students/covid19 for the latest up-to-
date information. 
 
Thank you for your continued caution and efforts to keep your families and communities safe. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
San Diego Community College District 
  

https://www.sdccd.edu/students/covid19

